
MInutes 27.04.21
1. Update on the Head Boy/Girl process- Year 12.- Campaigns, peer vote and
interviews. -Campaigns filmed and now waiting for virtual assemblies. Once these
are completed, the peer vote will be sent by email.
2. Preparation for Mental Health Awareness week 13th-20th May.
PPT/Displays/video-

Mental Health Awareness Week May 2021

Medics to be part of this process.
Mental Health Awareness Week 10th-16th May 2021...

● To be delivered to Years 7-10 in virtual assemblies 9am in the week
before (10-15 minutes presentation)

● To be added to Year groups Google Classroom - Link
● Mr Ling and two students to aid this, Estelle Morgan and Cai

Hopkins
3.  Update on Year 13 Leavers Day.
Sadly restrictions do stop us having a leavers day event, so no football match or
gathering.
However, Mr Ling is to see Mrs Thomas about a possible outdoor picnic at lunchtime
on the last day.
Hoodies and Yearbooks to be given out on the last day?
Hopefully, a virtual; event/ teacher video can be made to send to Year 13’s in June.
Cai H said he could help.
4. Update on Project Vote Wales -information has been sent to Years 7-11. The
voting link has been sent to all students. Voting finishes by the end of the day on the
30th April. Voting results sent to us in May.
5. Bethan G- Canteen issue with chicken
Transition with chicken in the canteen, as trying to cross over to an organic
local supplier.
6. Message from Alex Thomas VOG- Vale Youth Council opportunity. - One student
has applied so far.
AOB

● Senior Team meeting for next week Thursday 1.30pm 6th May to
organise Hoodies and Yearbooks.

● Year 11 using Scholars - no water. Mr Ling to see Mr Walters
● School Council message to be sent to Years 9/11/12 about keeping the

outside of Scholars tidy. Sent 28.04.21.
Dear Student
It is great that you have access to the outside of Scholars for break and
lunchtimes. Scholars is a great place to relax and chat to your friends.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1AgMnyNqfG4lVONUgUodHcRtSAh4VNe5tEDCV8aMEtpc/edit?usp=drive_web
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yrfwdSjcXoTsCcW_tdg8MHrLhU4qlCcT/view?usp=drive_web


However, there have been complaints from students on the last
break/lunch that those using this outside space are not cleaning up after
themselves. Leftover food is not disposed of in the bin and plates and
cutlery are not returned to the canteen.
Therefore, could we please ask you to clean up after yourselves. This is
so we can keep this great outdoor space a place for you to enjoy your
free time at break and lunch times.
Thanks in advance.
CCS School Council

● Year 11 Yearbook/PE activities (petition)- Mr Ling has been to see Mr
Hopkins.

● Alex Thomas email to be discussed in the next meeting- email sent to
me yesterday about a joint SC virtual meeting.


